FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH FLOYDADA TX

The Baptist Voice

Visit us online: www.fbcfloydada.org

Mark Snowden, Pastor Jordan Sutton, Student Minister Ludustia Prisk, Director of Children's Ministry Ryan Crowe, Music Minister

August 2025



It has been a busy summer, with Vacation Bible School, mission trips, summer camps, services at the Beehive, game nights, Book Club, and movies. Still, it is now time to transition into a new season of ministry and church calendar rhythms as we wrap up summer and head into fall, welcoming a new school year and the students of Floydada Collegiate ISD. By the time you receive this newsletter, we will have begun another season of teacher adoptions, pairing teachers with prayer partners to strengthen their work and plant the seeds of the Gospel in our schools. Please join us on August 8th at 8:00 a.m. as we provide a drive-thru Chick-fil-A biscuit to all the teachers and staff during their in-service training to cheer them on and let them know we are thinking of them and praying for a great school year. Help me pray for the students, parents, teachers, administrators, and staff as they prepare for a new school year.

A prompt from scripture:

"Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God. And the peace of God, which surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus."

(Philippians 4:6-7 ESV)



May 2025\$41,374.75Received YTD\$249,891.47Expenses YTD\$252,177.12

 June 2025
 \$38,822.00

 Received YTD
 \$288,139.68

 Expenses YTD
 \$304,508.63



BACK 2 SCHOOL PRAYER WALK AUGUST 10 BOTH CAMPUSES 4:00 PM Let's walk and pray for our schools, students and staff.

Kids Book Club Pool Party

August 3 at the City Pool 5:30-7:00 pm 7:00-8:30 pm Youth

Sunday School Promotion August 10 at the end of class

Bee Hive Service August 17 @ 4:00 pm

Deacons' MeetingAugust 17 following am service.

Caprock Plains Area Youth Revival

August 24 6:00 pm (Hosted by FBC Floydada)

We will not have an evening service August 24

FBC Senior Adult Lunch August 25 @ 11:30





It has been a full summer of youth camp, a mission trip, and events at FBC. We began the summer by going to PBA for Youth Camp. The students and I had a blast at the rec games, worship, and the sermons. We grew closer as a youth group during our church times and showed off our moves in Silent Disco. We also took a small 2 day mission trip to Amarillo. We served at the High Plains Food Bank, Colorful Closet, and Storybridge. We then went to a Sod Poodles baseball game and jumped around at a

trampoline park. Not only did we do these 2 big events during the summer but we also had movie nights up at the church and a water night at the Heflins.

This month we are looking forward to another big event: The **Caprock Plains Area Church Revival** on August 24th from 5:45 to 8:00. We are inviting all the area churches to this event hosted at FBC Floydada. We will have food, worship, and a sermon. We are also looking to begin our Wednesday Night Bible Study (IMPACT) back on August 13th. Along with Wednesday nights we have Sunday School at 9:30 on Sunday Mornings, worship practice at 5:00 and we will be continuing to go through the Bible, book by book, on Sunday evenings at 6:00.

We have all kinds of ways and events to get involved, if you have any questions about what our youth group is doing in the upcoming month please reach out at youth@fbcyouth.org or (806) 983-1758.







WHAT A SUMMER THIS HAS BEEN!! This summer started out with a bang! We had Vacation Bible School with a total of 72 enrolled, Preschool Playday with loads of toys in the fellowship center, Kids Book Club with 44 enrolled, Preschool Story Time with 20 enrolled, Caprock Girls Camp with 13 total attending, Preteen Explorers Camp with 8 attending, Movie Night to watch "The King of Kings", and Boys Camp with 8 attending. Girls camp and boys camp is for the

1st-5th who are active in our Wednesday night missions. Preteen camp is for our 4th-5th grade JAM kids. Thank you just isn't enough for all the volunteers who helped make all the events possible for the children of our community!

But please know, you are all so important to me and this ministry!

















You know you're in Kids Ministry when....you wake up in the middle of the night thinking about next summer's Vacation Bible School!

Thank you for supporting the Children's Ministry!



